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Stamford Pediatric Associates 

Stamford Pediatric Associates was nominated for our provider spotlight by the Stamford area 
Immunization Action Plan (IAP) team due to their dedication to providing best-practices in 
immunizations. 

Stamford Pediatric Associates was incorporated in 1971. It was one of the first pediatric practices in 
Fairfield County.  The practice has office locations in Stamford and Darien. Over the years they have 
been privileged to work with many outstanding physicians. As these physicians have retired or moved 
on, they have sought to continue their tradition of excellence. The legacy of the practice continues to 
attract extremely high caliber and dedicated physicians. 

“We are very proud to be known for providing high quality care to our patients.” 

The team currently consists of nine board Certified pediatricians. The practice provides well visits or 
annual checkups as well as sick visits. Becoming a parent for the first time can be overwhelming and 
frightening. Parents can have many questions. Stamford Pediatric Associates has proven time and time 
again they are there for parents by providing 24/7 on-call services. The practice takes a strong stance on 
vaccination and routinely vaccinates children in accordance with the ACIP vaccine schedule. They give 
thousands of vaccines each year. They understand many parents will have questions, and may even be 
vaccine hesitant at times, but they always make themselves available to address any concerns and share 
vaccine related education. They keep an updated website with vaccine related educational information. 

“The doctors at Stamford Pediatric Associates strongly believe in immunizations. We never want to 
experience a child dying or becoming permanently disabled from a vaccine preventable disease. 
Stamford Pediatrics strongly recommends following the guidelines of the American Academy of 
Pediatrics and the Centers for Disease Control.” 

Stamford Pediatric Associates is a patient-centered medical home. In a patient-centered medical home 
the patient and their needs come first. The practice understands the importance of patient satisfaction 
and transparency. They complete yearly satisfaction surveys, share results, and take input from patients 
on how they can continue to provide amazing patient-centered care. “We are very proud to be known 
for providing high quality care to our patients.” 

 

 

https://portal.ct.gov/immunization/Public-Landing-Page/Immunization-Action-Plan?language=en_US
https://stamfordpediatrics.com/

